
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

8. GOOD NEWS STORIES 
 
 Mention was made of the successful Arbor Day programmes recently undertaken by local schools and 

the staff involved were thanked for their input. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


